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ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Marcello Battisti <mbattisti@tambeelectric.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 2:50 PM
To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Jay Harris-Maxwell
Subject: RE: 3of3

Chris also ALL mechanicals in existing and new proposed addition will NOT be in crawl space and floor vents 
will be installed 
 

From: Marcello Battisti  
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 2:41 PM 
To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 
Cc: Jay Harris-Maxwell <jharris-maxwell@hanlonarchitects.com> 
Subject: 3of3 
 
 
 

From: Marcello Battisti  
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Marcello Battisti <mbattisti@tambeelectric.com> 
Subject: 3 
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